
Join us for a special Alice in Wonderland-themed
 tea party as we celebrate and honor 

our wonderful moms! 

Using the form below, please RSVP no later than Friday, May 2 
to ensure your child is ready to participate in this 

memorable event. We look forward to seeing you there!

$5Tuesday,
May 6th
2:00 p.m.

Parents: Please fill out this RSVP and turn in to the Front Office with the $5 Fee.


